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Moorside Primary Academy 

Friday 8th July 2022 

Dear parents/Carers, 

 

Most reports will be sent next Thursday by teachers via Dojo. Please ensure that you are able 

to access Dojo and any old connections are removed. They may come at different points 

throughout the day depending on when your child’s teacher is able to send them out. Some 

year groups may receive their reports earlier due to the teacher being on training that day.   

 

Sports Day Information: 

 

Sports Days at Aldwinians Rugby Field – weather dependent 

 

Wednesday 20th July 9:45 – 12:00 Year 1 and Year 2 

 

Thursday 21st July 9:45 – 12:00 Year 5 and Year 6 

 

Friday 22nd July 9:45 – 12:00 Year 3 and Year 4 

 

EY Sports will be held at school on Wednesday 20th July in the afternoon.  

 

Children may come into school in their PE kits on their Sports Day. Please ensure they have a 

water bottle, caps and you have applied sun cream in the morning if the weather is sunny. 

Parents are asked to stand/sit (please bring your own chair if you want to sit down) on the 

opposite side to where the children are. In order to keep the children safe, please do not 

approach or call the children over to you.  

 

The children should arrive at school as normal for register on their Sports Day in their PE kit 

(which they can stay in all day). Please ensure they have suitable and safe footwear for the 

Sports Day.  

 

For all Sports Days we need volunteer parent/carer helpers to help us to walk the children 

there and back. Please could you send me a message on Dojo if you are able to help with 

the year groups you can help with? Please make sure that you are able to walk with us there 

and back after the Sports Day. 

 

Parents and carers can take photos of their own child at the event. Pease be mindful that 

some of our children do not have consent to appear on social media so we ask that you only 

post pictures of your own child or children whose parents have given you express consent to 

publish on social media. Your support with this is very much appreciated.  

 

Kind Regards 

 
M Taylor, Principal 
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